

June 20, 2018

Jennifer Thomas, Assistant Professor Cathy Hughes School of Communications Howard University 525 Bryant St., NW Washington, DC 20059

Dear Ms. Thomas:

On behalf of the administration and faculty of Washington Global Public Charter School, we would like to extend our sincere appreciation for your inspirational delivery of the key note speech at our 8th grade graduation on June 13, 2018.

Thank you for encouraging our students with relevant examples and messages of how to become "STARS". Your acronym was so powerful that we would like (with your permission) to use it as a core mantra in our leadership program. As you stated, when we guide our students to "stay ready", "think before you act", "always do your best", and "rise to the occasion", they will soar!

We ask that you continue to be a part of the "Wolfpack" family and join us at community and student events during the 2018-19 school year.

Thank you for your commitment to serving students in our community.

Best regards

Elizabeth Torres, Ed.D

Founder/CEO

Washington Global PCS